
As the 2020 Census has been completed and ‘re-districting’ is in the 
process of being considered – it is my strongest hope that we well take the 
politicians out of the process and put together a non-partisan commission 
to redraw the lines.   
 
The commission should be made up of equal numbers of dems, repubs, 
independents, unaffiliated, League of Women’s voters, etc so that 
legislators aren’t involved at all in drawing the district lines.  This would 
certainly remove the appearance of either/any party unduly influencing the 
final draft.  It is apparent that the finger-pointing/blame game rhetoric is 
fierce and has clouded legitimate issues in  which we, the People, need to 
consider and have a voice.   
 
I respectfully request that you would consider this option. 
 
Andrea Gray 
Redmond, OR  97756 
 
 

 
 


